
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENT:  March 30, 2016 
 

Andrew Kincaid commits to Emory and Henry College 
 

FSCI proudly announces that Andrew Kincaid will play for the Emory and Henry 
men’s soccer program in 2016.  Emory and Henry is a NCAA Division 3 school 
located in Emory VA.   
 
Andrew played on the FSCI Phoenix Orange travel team in the 97-98 Age Group 
since 2013.  Andrew played primarily as a central midfielder.  He attends Courtland 
High School.  Andrew states the following: 
 
“When I was little I said I wanted to play soccer in college and now I have the 
chance to do that at Emory and Henry.  I am so grateful for my parents who gave 

me this opportunity with all the money and sacrifices they made for me to play travel soccer. They never 
missed a game I played in and I know they’ll be at every game in college.  I would like to thank my brother, 
Aaron and sister, Alexa for coming to all of my games and tournaments to support me.  Also, I’d like to thank 
my favorite coaches, Marcello and Pat, who helped me excel to an elite player.  It was a blessing to have 
Marcello as my coach for the last few years.  Now I am excited to play for Coach Richardson who is an 
amazing coach” 
 
Andrew is interested in studying education with a minor in coaching at Emory and Henry.  He received multiple 
scholarships and grants to make this opportunity possible.  Coach Marcello Manzano, Andrew’s travel soccer 
coach for the past 3 years, states:  
 
“Andrew is one of the best central midfielders in the area.  He shows a tremendous amount of maturity in his 
decision making on the soccer field.  He rarely gives the ball away, sees the field very well, and is one of the 
best players that I have seen that controls the tempo of the game.   I am excited to see Andrew move onto the 
college level because he is a fantastic player” 
 
Aaron Kincaid and Violet Kincaid, Andrew’s parents, state the following: 
 
“We’ll never forget Drew’s first practice in kindergarten.  He cried and finally made us take him home.  He went 
back the next year and fell in love with the game and competition, progressing from parks and recreation to 
travel soccer in 2008. Andrew’s passion and love for the game has never changed.  His commitment never 
wavered, from long travel, hot weather, soaking wet socks and cleats from cold rainy tournaments to crazy 
early morning games, Drew’s always ready to play.  We’re proud that Drew’s hard work and commitment have 
brought his dream of playing in college to fruition.  We’d like to thank Marcello and Pat for recognizing 
Andrew’s talent and heart and helping to shape him into a young man and player with great integrity.  We love 
you, we’re proud of you and look forward to watching you play in college and grow into the man God intends 
for you to become. Go Wasps!”   

 
About FSCI 

 
FSCI is a youth soccer club based in Fredericksburg VA.  Founded in 2009, the club offers a travel program, 
academy program, and various training programs.  FSCI offers a college recruitment program that assists 
interested players with their goals of playing in college. 
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FSCI Executive Director 
phoenix@fredericksburgsoccer.org 
 

FSCI Contact Information 
PO Box 2668 
Spotsylvania VA 22553 
540-419-0964 
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